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Kirstie Field

From: Amar Solanki <Amar.Solanki@leics.gov.uk> on behalf of Planning Obligations 
<planningobligations@leics.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 October 2021 10:13
To: planning@harborough.gov.uk
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Planning Consultation - 21/01600/OUT

Categories: Kirstie

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Dear Planning,  
 
I can confirm that our education, waste and library services will not be requesting any s106 contributions given the 
development type of this application. Environment and Transport (highways) will provide their s106 contribution 
request directly as part of their consultation response. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Amar Solanki  
Planning Obligations Officer  
Leicestershire County Council  
County Hall  
Leicester  
LE3 8RA  
 
Phone: 01163051302 
Email: Amar.Solanki@leics.gov.uk 
 

a 

 
 
 
 

From: planning@harborough.gov.uk <planning@harborough.gov.uk>  
Sent: 22 September 2021 12:31 
Subject: Planning Consultation - 21/01600/OUT 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good morning, 
 
Please find attached consultation letter in relation to the above planning application. We look forward to hearing 
from you with a response within the next 21 days. 
Thank you  
 
Rudi Simpson 
Strategic Growth Administrative Support Assistant 
Planning Admin Direct Dial: 01858 821008 
Direct Dial: 01858 821221 
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Email r.simpson@harborough.gov.uk 
Website: http://www.harborough.gov.uk/ 
 
 

Harborough District Council  www.harborough.gov.uk  

The Symington Building  E mail: customer.services@harborough.gov.uk 

Adam and Eve Street  Contact Centre: 01858 82 82 82 

Market Harborough  Text Messages: 07860 041908 

Leicestershire  DX 27317 Market Harborough 

LE16 7AG  Follow Us On Twitter @HarboroughDC  

Map of Council Offices  

  

Harborough DC Compliments, Comments and Complaints  

 

 

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire 
County Council's policy on the use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to 
be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about 
how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection 
 
The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the 
Leicestershire County Council. 
 
Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst 
Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot 
accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors. You are advised to 
carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. 


